
 
 

 

On April 1st, 2024, the BC Ferry Authority appointed David Levi as the new Chair of the Board of 
Directors, succeeding Lecia Stewart. Stewart's tenure saw significant advancements, including 
maintaining essential ferry services during the pandemic and setting public interest goals for the 
Authority. 
 
Peter Lantin has been named Vice-Chair of the BC Ferry Authority Board. 
 
Claire Trevena has been appointed as a new director from the nominees provided by the Central 
Vancouver Island and Northern Georgia Strait Appointment Area. Trevena, a resident of Quadra 
Island, served as a Member of the Legislative Assembly (MLA) for the North Island from 2005 to 
2020 and as Minister of Transportation and Infrastructure from 2017 to 2020. Her skills in crisis 
management, policy development, and project implementation will be invaluable to the board. She 
replaces Director Marc Tremblay, who served as regional director for a three-year term from April 
1st, 2021 to March 31st, 2024. 
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